 Honeywell Retiree Club Board Meeting Minutes 

March 5, 2013
Meeting was called to order by Vic at 1:00pm.   

Those present were: 

	Shirley Krieger John Kopala Dawn Orgill Kaye Eibeck Judy Edmonds

	Mary Barkl Barbara Rippstein Victor Fragnito Francis Cartwright

	Pat Golic Ed Taschner


Our next meeting will be Tue, March 26, 2013, 1pm at Barros Pizza, 7th street and Coral Gables, 15440 N 7th St., Phoenix, 
A motion to approve February meeting minutes was made and seconded, all board agreed.   
Membership Report 

Mary presented membership report:

Current membership update:
Total Active
         
670 (387 e-mail) (78 both)

Assoc.


  68 (8 e-mail 1 both)
 

VIPs 


  39 (all e-mail 5 to Honeywell mail drops)

New retirees will remain on the mailing list for 3 months to be given a chance to join the HRC.  

Treasurer’s Report

Francis gave us a report on February finances, currently we look in good shape because all of the monies out have not been accounted for as yet.  Board approved happily.
Electronic Tools

Russ was not present for the tools report or activity report. 
Scholarships 
Ed reported on progress with all 3 universities, Ed will also provide John more information for Bridge.  Tom Turner’s grandchild had problems registering; Ed will give him a call about the issues.   Ed will call Nadine to see if she will participate on his team once a year. 
Programs and Event Status

Kaye talked about SRC board; tickets for those who purchased are in the mail for next Broadway performance. 
Discussion for April pot lunch menu and prizes to be awarded was discussed.  Arizona trivia game and 50/50 pot will be available.  Sunset to Sunrise salad will be provided and sounds like it will be yummy.
Barbara updated us on the cruise, and will provide John with more information for the Bridge.  Currently 8 reservations for cabins are signed up.
Shirley gave an update on the Annual meeting everything is set up with the Elks Club and the speaker and more people have signed up.  Lots of space for all to attend.
Ballot for board elections will be updated by John with new running mates available.  Two new members are on the board, Kevin Harris and Bala Visvanathan.
Unfinished Business
Kaye to divide up membership list for board to call members on survey questions.
Discuss Mission.
Meeting was adjourned at 3:10 pm. 
Respectfully Submitted

Mary L. Barkl, Secretary
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